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| support HB 3076 because we need stronger oversight of gun dealers to stop the
flow of illegal guns. States with gun dealer licensing have reduced gun trafficking by
70% and gun homicides by 36%. It's time Oregon held the gun industry to the same
standards as other businesses. It's time that we reduce the negative impact on
children and young people from mandatory lock down drills and instead of reduce the
need for those drills. Children deserve better from the adults who have the duty to
care for them.



